
• Meeting OSHA requirements and expectations for an effective APP
• What records you need to keep if an employee is injured and which

records the host employer must keep
• Strategies for communicating with host employers about health and

safety issues and responsibilities

Representatives of the Washington Network of the American Staffing Association 
will also be available to answer questions about resources in Washington state. 
Attendees will receive factsheets and tools to help implement an APP, resources 
for technical assistance, and a certificate of completion.

A free half-day training designed for staffing agencies and host employers in 
Washington State. Learn to develop and implement an effective Accident 
Prevention Program (APP) as it relates to dual employer situations.

• Why are temporary workers at an increased risk of work related
injuries?

• What are your responsibilities under OSHA regulations?
• Does the host company or staffing agency enter the injury on the OSHA

300 log?

A subject matter expert will address these questions and offer strategic 
solutions to these issues. A DOSH representative from the Department of Labor 
& Industries will describe the expectations for staffing agencies and host 
employers with regard to protecting temporary workers. Examples of best 
practices for meeting DOSH requirements and preventing injuries and illnesses 
in dual employer situations will be discussed.

Attendees will learn about: 

DATE & LOCATION

March 6, 2020

1:00pm - 5:00pm

University of Washington - 
Roosevelt, 4225 Roosevelt 
Way NE, Ste 100, Seattle, 
WA 98105

REGISTRATION

You must register to attend 
this training. Space is limited.

• Complete the online
registration form found at
http://lohp.org/news/upcom-
ing-trainings/

INFORMATION

The Labor Occupational 
Health Program

Questions? 
Contact Rosa Martinez at
rmm@berkeley.edu or 
510-643-8902.

Of the 5,190 workplace fatalities in 2016, 856 – or 16.5 percent – involved “contracted” 
employees, according to the United States Bureau of Labor Statistics.

This training program and related materials were produced under grant #SH-05057-SH8 from the Occupational Safety and Health 
Administration, U.S. Department of Labor. It does not necessarily reflect the views or policies of the U.S. Department of Labor, nor 
does mention of trade names, commercial products, or organizations imply endorsement by the U.S. Government.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdsJbRQlyS-lsFF8A40vsO2fo35m1T1W6PU9IuZugNBnT0f8Q/viewform
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